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To: Viktor Ryndin, Wemakefab 

 

Date: 01 Nov 2022 

 

Dear Viktor, 

We would like to express our sincere gratitude to digital production Wemakefab for designing 

and developing the FundCount website. 

 

As a result of our cooperation, we expected to receive a website that would be convenient and 

visually attractive for our users. The result exceeded all expectations. We received more than 

just a ready-made Internet resource. We are distinguished by a deep interest in international 

cooperation and sincere dedication at every stage of the project. The team conducted a series 

of studies and then began developing design concepts. This showed us a thoughtful and 

responsible approach. 

 

The site's development was accompanied by detailed comments and reports from the team, 

so we were always aware of what stage the project was at and understood what result we 

could focus on. 

 

We recommend Wemakefab as a reliable partner. The digital production team consists of real 

professionals who care about the results of their work. They are interested in the 

development and success of the business with which they cooperate, and this is very rare and 

at the same time very valuable. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Yury Kolerov 

CMO 
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